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January 14, 2020 
 
 
RE:  Bid No. 656 
 
Dear Bidders: 
 
This letter is to inform you that the above referenced bid has been cancelled.  
 
Should this bid be reissued, you will be forwarded a copy of the invitation for bids 
automatically. 
 
If you have any questions on this matter, please contact Kristen Costello, at 518-257-3119. 
 
Thank you for your interest in DASNY. 

 
 


